
Country Star Quilt Guild 
Meeting Minutes: Sept 14, 2020 

We were blessed to have our Guild meeting in person at our “new” meeting place The Anchor Church of God on 

US 1, just south of Callahan.  

Call to Order: Chris Sandstrom, President, called our meeting to order at 7 PM 

Devotion/Prayer: Chris opened with words of Inspiration 

Chris welcomed all of the attending Guild Members and Guests to our in-person meeting at the Anchor Church. 

Ratification of Minutes: June Minutes approved and accepted. Motion to approve Ann Hines and 2nd by Gail 

Bowen 

Treasurers report: Motion to accept from Sandi and a 2nd by Sue 

Budget:  motion to accept Bea Mehl and 2nd by Sue Deyo 

Past President Presentation:  Lori Frederick presented Sue Deyo with our String Block Quilt.Chris  

501 3c Update: Chris thanked Marsa for her hard work on the paperwork for our 501C3 corporate designation 

changes. 

2021 Guild Retreat:  Sue still collecting payments for the Guild Retreat that  will be held again at Epworth by the 

Sea Conference Center in St Simons Island, GA.  A deposit of $40.00 is required to hold your spot at the retreat 

payable to the Guild.  The handout should be provided with your deposit. 

Birthday celebrated to the July, August & September Birthdays 

Prayers: offered for illness of Bonnie Cressy, Barb Stroud’s husband & Betty Jeffries 

VA Quilt reveal: Marsa, Lori, Helen & Ann have work on this quilt 

Looking forward: Chris Sandstrom Presented. 

• Grow the guild by new members and also new skills for our members 

• Add new avenues of outreach in addition to our current partners 

• Comradery-more care for our members, unity, reach out to others 

• Members helping members with each other’s skills  

• Attitudes: Carpool, time offered, take on special tasks 

Fundraiser Quilt: Revealed to the group.  Sell, sell, Sell tickets. We will not be able to sell tickets at the Fair or 

the Pioneer Day up at the swamp so we are asking all member to step up to the plate to sell as many tickets as 

possible.   

Show & Tell: Many beautiful items were shown tonight.  Please look at pictures to see what was presented 

Honored Speaker: Kathy Stipe shared her embroidery and quilting skills ideas to the group.   

FUN STUFF 

2 Quilt challenges this year:  starting with the October meeting 

October meeting:  Bring your Completed BOM quilt from 2019-2020 and your completed Heart and Home Block 

to present to the owner of the block 

Respectfully submitted by Peggy Smith 


